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2 April 2012 
 

            Activities for Health NCPs 
 
Dear Health NCPs, 
  
We are pleased to invite you to a FP7 Health Partnering event co-organized by the 
projects HEALTH-NCP-NET and Fit for Health, on 30 May 2012, in Brussels.  

The Partnering Event will offer the possibility to present participants’ project ideas 
or company expertise in order to extend their cooperation with international 
partners in the Health sector. On this same day, there will be a possibility to 
participate in pre-booked bilateral meetings to establish new contacts and 
partnerships.  

Registration is already open: 

http://www.b2match.eu/fp7health2012/ 

In order to participate please register using the link above. Please declare the 
participation in plenary session and flash presentation sessions only.  

The brokerage event will be part of a series of events to which you are also 
invited: 

29 May 2012 - Open information day, organized by the European Commission  

31 May 2012 - Health NCP meeting organized by European Commission 

Information and registration on the Open Info Day can be found here: 

http://ec.europa.eu/research/health/events-14_en.html 

You will receive an invitation and more information on those two events separately 
from the EC. 



 
Reimbursement Rules: 
 
Reimbursement is provided to HEALTH NCPs participating in Partnering Event on 
30 May.  

The HEALTH-NCP-NET will reimburse the hotel costs up to 2 nights and 
160€/night. If you are interested to be reimbursed please send an email to Ewa 
Szkiladz (Ewa.Szkiladz@kpk.gov.pl) and Joanna Niedzialek 
(joanna.niedzialek@kpk.gov.pl) before 15 May 2012. 

 
This is foreseen for only 1 NCP per country; second or more NCPs from the same 
country are very welcome to participate but they should cover their own 
accommodation expenses. 

As agreed in our new financial rules, beneficiaries of HEALTH-NCP-NET have the 
option to claim accommodation costs, PM and daily allowances according to 
institutional rules via the Form C. 
Please let us know, together with your confirmation of attendance, which option 
you choose. 
 
We look forward to hear from you soon with confirmation of participation to these 
activities. 
 
Please note that the registration for Open Information Day on 29 May and for 
Partnering Event on 30 May has been already opened on two separate websites. 
Last year the registration to the Open Information Day was closed within first two 
weeks due to very high interest, so please remember to book your sit early. 
 
More information is available here:  
http://ec.europa.eu/research/health/events-14_en.html 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
Marta Barrionuevo Hafner, 
Coordinator of HEALTH-NCP NET 
Instituto de Salud Carlos III 


